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Helpful Links
The Jeanne Clery Campus Safety Act requires all
colleges and universities receiving federal funding to
gather, keep, and disclose information on specific crimes
and hazing occurring on, or near, their campus. 

The goal of the Clery Act is “to provide the campus
community with timely, accurate and complete
information about crime and the safety of campus so
that they can make informed decisions to keep
themselves safe.” Simply put, it is a Safety Consumer
Law. 

KU relies on Campus Security Authorities (CSAs) to
report crimes in order to help keep campus safe. CSAs
are identified as: 

Working in campus police or security department 
Responsible for aspects of on-campus security 
Having significant responsibility for student and
campus activities.

If you are unsure if you are a CSA, you may contact our
office at cleryact@ku.edu

The Clery Act
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Hate Crimes: 
Crimes motivated by
perpetrator’s bias against the
victim’s protected class.
Hate crimes include:
Larceny-theft
Simple assault
Intimidation 
Destruction/Damage/Vandalism
and all primary crimes, except: 
Manslaughter by Negligence 

HazingPrimary Crimes: 
Murder/Non-Negligent Manslaughter
Manslaughter by Negligence
Rape
Fondling
Statutory Rape
Incest
Robbery
Aggravated Assault
Burglary
Motor Vehicle Theft
Arson

Arrests or Referrals for Disciplinary Action:
Liquor Law Violations
Drug Law Violations 
Weapon Law Violations

VAWA Offenses:
Domestic Violence
Dating Violence 
Stalking

Clery Crimes 

CSAs must report the following:

For crimes that have concluded and there is
no ongoing threat, you may report them to
police or using our reporting form. 

Contact your local police to report crimes
that are ongoing, or pose an imminent or
ongoing threat. 


